
Carleton College Title IX Syllabus Statement 

Carleton is committed to fostering an environment free of sexual misconduct. Please be 
aware all Carleton faculty and staff members, with the exception of Chaplains and SHAC 
staff, are “responsible employees.” Responsible employees are required to share any 
information they have regarding incidents of sexual misconduct with the Title IX 
Coordinator. Carleton’s goal is to ensure campus community members are aware of all 
the options available and have access to the resources they need. If you have questions, 
please contact Laura Riehle-Merrill, Carleton’s Title IX Coordinator, or visit the Sexual 
Misconduct Prevention and Response website: https://www.carleton.edu/sexual-
misconduct/.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


